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Press Release

Hon’ble Prime Minister Shri Narendra Modi, in his speech on 15th August 2021
at Red Fort, declared 14th August to be observed as “Partition Horrors Remembrance
Day”. 

2. Accordingly,  Embassy of India in Tallinn is organising an exhibition to bring to
light  the  agony,  sufferings  and  pain  of  millions  of  people  who  were  the  sufferers  of
partition.

3. All members of the Indian Diaspora and Friends of India are invited to visit the
exhibition  starting  from  04:00  -  05:00  PM  on  19th  August,  2024  at  the  Embassy
Auditorium, 5th Floor, Tornimae 5, Tallinn. 
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